Sophie Arrington

From: Towanda Bryant

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2005 11:40 AM

To: Adrienne Downs; Jeanette Spriggs; Eleanor Lott; Sophie Arrington
Cc: 'Shiles, Martha A (CORPY)'

Subject: RE: Earth Station License

Sophie can you do a correction/change on the next Public Notice for the renewal below.
Tnx. T.
*x% Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***

————— Original Message-----

From: Adrienne Downs

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2005 8:37 AM

To: Towanda Bryant; Jeanette Spriggs; Eleanor Lott
Subject: FW: Earth Station License

I'm not sure what to do here. Is this something you guys would handle?
**% Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***

————— Original Message-----

From: Shiles, Martha A (CORP) [mailto:Martha.Shiles@nbcuni.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2005 5:33 PM

To: Adrienne Downs

Subject: Earth Station License

Adrienne,

I recently realized that in filing a renewal application (File #SES-RWL-20050907-01218)for
a Miami earth station (E$50491), although I had the correct call sign in the body of the
application, I mistakenly put call sign E940491 in the form description. As a result, it
looks like the application has been processed under the erroneous call sign/licensee.
Please let me know what, if anything, I should dc to remedy the situation.

Thanks for your help!

Martha A. Shiles

Regulatory Specialist

Law Department

NBC Universal, Inc.

1299 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20004

Tel: (202) 637-4538

FAX: (202) 637-4530




